
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Welcome to St Andrew’s CE (VA) Infant School. 

We are so pleased you chose our school for your child’s education and hope you will quickly feel part of the St 
Andrew’s and St Martin’s family. St Martin’s is your community-centred church and offers you and your family 

the following... 

    

Messy Church 

A craft based event for children and parents with 
prayer, song and a tea time meal. Next event: 

Tuesday 8th October 2019 

 

Family Film Night 

A chance to come and enjoy a recent DVD release 
with tasty treats included in the price. Advertised 
through school, Next event, Friday 18th October  

 

Peace by Piece Jigsaw Café 

Bringing both the young and young at heart 
together to help build childrens and smaller sized 
jigsaws whilst enjoying drinks and snacks. Friday 

afternoons 3.30-5pm 

 

Sunday Worship or all 10.45 11.45am 

A family friendly, all age Holy Communion with 
music led by the worship band and organ. 
Children’s church activities every week. 

Refreshments are served after the service. 

 

 

Toddler group 

Meets on a Friday afternoon,1pm-2.30pm 
(term time only). 

Contact Us 

Should you require any further details about the 
above or what your church can do for you, please 

contact 

Rev Paul Webb Tel: 01484 721689  
 

To book church for a birthday party contact  
Tony Empson Tel: 01484 715077 Or visit our 

website at http://www.stmartinsbrighouse.org.uk 
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2     
New change in Procedure 

Dropping Off Children for classes 3,4,5 & 6 
All of the children have settled in well to school. From Monday we are asking that parents and carers say 
their good byes at the hall door to enable children to walk into school independently. As is the case now, all 
external doors will be manned by school staff so that no child will be able to leave the building.  
 
Messages for teaching staff can be passed to the office staff or via Mr Cupryk or myself at the hall 
door. Teachers are usually available after school if you need a quick word. 
 
Collecting Children 
From Monday, Class 6 will be dismissed to their parents and carers through the side green gate near the 
kitchen rather than up the steps into the playground. 
Year 1 (classes 3 & 4) teachers have asked that parents and carers try to stand in the same place each 
afternoon. This is reassuring for your child and helps staff spot you quicker. Please can Class 3 parents and 
carers stand on the container side of the playground, and Class 4 parents and carers stand closer to the 
benches.                                                                                                                           Thank you. Mrs Swallow 
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